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9th June 88.

Sir.,

I have the honor to enclose

herewith a statement of the

Offices of this Department

Elegible and recommended

for the usual statutory increase

of Salary from the 1st of July

next, as called for in your

of 3rd Instant,

letter

I have the honor to be,

Sir,

Your Obedient Servant.

L Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. General

of Indian Affairs

" Reginold Bakher Esq.

And. Secretary

Treasury Board

Ottawa
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